Budgeting Seminar _
On October 9th, 2013 National Budget Planners

partnered with TVHOC to present “Budgeting,
” the first class in a two-part financial education
series that took place at NBP’s headquarters in
Livermore, CA. Led by one of NBP’s certified

credit counselors, this seminar featured

step-by-step training in fiscal planning methods.

Participants learned techniques for avoiding
overspending as well as in-depth instructions
for tracking one’s own spending habits.
The group dynamic of the seminar allowed for
relevant and personal discussions of specific
budgeting problems encountered by some of

the individuals present.

Attendees were able to learn from each other aswell as NBP’s official presenter. NBP’s interactive financial

seminars help participants gain control of their finances by planning for a successful financial future.
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